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THE DANISH EGYPTIAN
DIALOGUE INSTITUTE

Cairo 28t of October 2018

To the Honory Members of the Gender Equality Committee of the Danish
Parliament.

Dear Sir/Madam

The Danish Egyptian Dialogue Institute (DEDI) in Cairo, which is part of the
Ministry of Foreign Affairs’ “Danish Arab Partnership Program” in cooperation
with the Swedish Institute in Alexandria (Egypt) arranges a visit to Copenhagen
for a group of female parliamentarians from the Middle East.

This delegation shall meet with the Committee on Tuesday the 8t of November
at 2pm.

We, and the Delegates look forward to the meeting with the Committee and hope
that the meeting shall be interesting and informative to both the Delegates and
the Members of the Committee.

In connection with this meeting we would like to invite the Members of the
Committee to a dinner, where there will be a possibility to meet the Members of
the Delegation within a more informal setting.

The dinner shall take place at the

Admiral Hotel, Toldbodgade 24-28, Copenhagen
on Tuesday the 6t of November at 7 pm.

We shall be most pleased if the Members of the Committee shall be able to attend
in the diner.

RSVP to hce@dedi.org.eg
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